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Olga Hugelmeyer   
Superintendent of Schools   
 
February 21, 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Attached please see the press release from the New Jersey Department of Health pertaining to 
their findings related to the recent passing of an Elizabeth Public Schools student.  
 
As we continue to mourn the loss of one of our students, please know that Elizabeth Public 
Schools continues to work diligently to provide clean and healthy learning environments for our 
students and staff. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers continue to be with the family and friends of our student who passed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Olga Hugelmeyer 
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